May 4, 1988

Docket Nos,: 50-321
50-366

Mr, R. P, McDonald

Executive Vice President, Nuclear Operations
Georgia Power Company

P. 0. Box 4545

Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Dear Mr, McDonald:

Subject: Response to NRC Bulletin 88-01, "Defects in Westinghoute Circuit
Breakers," (TACs 67675 and 67676)

Thank you for your letter of April 4, 1988, responding to NRC Bulletin
88-01 far the Edwin I, Hatch Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2,

Since the Hatch units do not use any of the Westinghouse model DS-20€,
DSL-206, DS-416, DSL-416, or DS-420 breakers in Class 1E circuits, no
further action on your part is required. As regards the Hatch units, your
response to the Bullecin is complete and this matter is closed.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By:

Lawrence P, Crocker, Project Manager
Project Directorate 1!-3
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11

cc:  See next page
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